September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

It is with regret that, due to low numbers of candidates who have managed to complete the Volunteering, Physical and Skills sections of their award, I have no option other than to postpone the expedition that was scheduled for 17th and 18th September 2022.

We will be looking to reschedule the weekend in the coming weeks, dependent on availability of the pupils, the campsite and staff. Our first priority will be to find a date that is convenient for those pupils who did complete all three sections in time, so that they do not miss out.

I would like to thank those pupils for their efforts and to reassure all involved that we will definitely provide a new expedition date at the soonest possible opportunity.

I would also ask that those who have yet to complete their three sections and have not yet added their assessor reports, do so before the end of this month – Friday 30th September 2022. This is the final deadline from the school if you wish to take part in the expedition.

I would also like to offer my sincerest apologies for the inconvenience and disappointment that I know this decision will cause. We will go ahead with our meeting after school on Monday 12th September 2022, and I hope we can complete our expedition section together in the very near future.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Macaulay Duke of Edinburgh Leader

> Kingshill Lane, Cirencester, Gloucestershire GL7 1HS Tel: 01285 651511 Fax: 01285 885652 e-mail: office@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk www.cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk Cirencester Kingshill School, registered in England and Wales under number 7686390















